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1 Attachment

Postponement of TPB Planning Application of A YL-NSW 307(YL-210097).pdf
Dear Sir/madam),

For the relevant application number: A/YL-NSW/307,we would like to postpone the planning
application

by one months for preparation of the relevant information.The signed original copy of the
attachment will be mailed to you.

Best Regards,
Issac Leung

Pacific Extend Limited



13 April 2023.

Town Planning Board .
15/F., North Point Government Offices
333 Java Road

North Point

Hong Kong

Dear Sir/Madam,

Postponement of the Planning Application Number A/YL-NSW/307

With reference to the Planning Application no. A/YL-NSW/307. Recently, we receive a comment from

AFCD about the ecological assessment, so we would like to postpone the planning application by one
months for preparation of the relevant information.

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact our Senior Engineer Mr. James So at
telephone no.

Thank you for your kind attention.
Yours faithfully,

For and on behalf of
CLP Power Hong Kong Limited

Cheung Stanley Chung Yiu
for Senior Manager — Recourse Programming (North Region)
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